Dover High's observance of language week begins

Language week at Dover High began today with the culture of France being featured. German will be the target language Wednesday and Spanish on Thursday.

Each day will begin with music of the target culture over the public address system and announcements of the

Cafeteria menus will feature typical foods and French pastries made by students are

day's menu in the language.

Signs for various areas of the sehool will be converted to the target language and bulletin boards and display cases

will reflect the culture.

Language students will be wearing buttons advertising their field of study and some may be costumed.

Students who traveled to France and Germany during spring break will summarize

their travels and show souvenirs and pictures in language classes. Some junior high classes have made puppets to present skits.

Dover's two Rotary ex-

change students, Tally Bosh-

off of South Africa and Patty
Cordova of Bolivia, will
present slides and commentaries. Also sharing aspects of their cultures with the
students will be Mrs. Oscar
Perez of Puerto Rico and Mrs.
Irvin Silverstone of Spain.

On Friday, foreign language students will host an international banquet with the following entertainment: Spanish dancing by Gay Gardner of Dover, a French version of Sesame Street and movies from German trips.